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Season's Greetings!
 
My name is Paul Simpson. I am a Hope for the Children of Haiti (HFC) alumnus that has been
tremendously impacted by my time growing up at HFC. Looking at where I am now and from where I
started out, it is nothing short of a miracle how God orchestrated HFC’s influence over my life.
 
I remember living with my uncle, aunt, two cousins and grandparents before I moved into an
orphanage when I was 4 years old. A year later, I found a new home at HFC where I was exposed to a
new world. I had my own bed, was attending school for the first time and didn’t have to worry about food.
I began to realize that I was going to have a better future. This was a world of hope. Inside the HFC walls
was a place where I felt protected, cared for and loved. I began aspiring to break the cycle of poverty that
seemed to hold the majority of Haitians captive.
 
I write from my heart that there was no better place for me to be than at HFC. I developed a strong
brotherhood with kids who came from other areas of Haiti.
 

 
I really enjoyed “the Americans” who came and spent quality time with me. Little did I know how
dedicated they were to HFC to ensure the orphanage prospered. My first role model was Dr. Jacob
Bernard, whose life story and achievements inspired me. He was the man I strived to be like, a father
figure who set a high bar a boy like me wanted to surpass.
 
After ten years at HFC, I was adopted by two board members. HFC grew more meaningful holding a


